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From: Parker Arsenault [mailto:Parker_Arsenault@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 10:33 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: PD527 objection 

I would like to voice my objection to PD 527. Borden has been subjected to numerous and unfortunate 
circumstances over the past 30 years. When the ferry service was discontinued and replaced with the 
confederation bridge, the majority of residents were without gainful employment. Many chose to move, while 
others were forced. Ceretti's grocery and hardware was able to provide service and care for those effected. Then 
the RCMP detachment was closed. Many businesses closed their doors, and were not replaced. Ceretti's and 
howatt's are institutions in a once struggling community, which thankfully has rebounded. Dp Murphy has 
lobbied in the past to purchase an apartment complex, evict the elderly residents, grossly inflate the monthly 
charge, and rent to his own employees. Essentially clawing back as much as he could from their paychecks. He 
was unsuccessful. He has attempted to rename the Simmons sports arena with his own name, much to the anger 
of all residents and the Simmons family. After much public outcry, he withdrew his name. He was unsuccessful. 
Do not allow this man to put more small, family owned businesses out of business simply for greed.  
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